
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 Dear Parents,          19th December 2023 

 

Young Voices Concert 

The Young Voices concert has quickly arrived! On Thursday 11th January the children will leave school at 

11.30am after having an early lunch, and will arrive at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham around 1.00pm.  

The children will be accompanied by Miss Baker, Mrs Bailey & Mrs Davison. As previously advised, all of the 

children will return on the coach. 

 

What your child needs: -          To wear their school uniform 

                                                A plain white t-shirt  

                                                Packed tea and at least 2 drinks (no glass bottles)  

 

The concert is due to finish at around 9.15pm and we expect to get back to school at approximately 10.30pm. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below and provide a contact name and two mobile numbers for use on 

the night.  We will send you a text on the night once we are 15 minutes away, so as to avoid you waiting around. 

 

I’m sure this visit will be a wonderfully rich and rewarding experience for your child.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr n Glover 

Principal 

 

Reply Slip:            Young Voices Concert – Birmingham    Thursday 11th January 2024 

 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………………………………………to attend the above 

concert & will collect my child from school when they return. 

 

Home 

Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Contact Name & Number 1…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Contact Name & Number 2…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Medical Conditions/Asthma YES/NO…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………….. 
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